
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE LIST 
DATE OF COMMITTEE: 11th October 2017 

 
COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION 

 
 
5 October 2017 
 
BH2016/01673 – 79-81 Ditchling Road, Brighton 
 
 
Dear Cliona, 
 
Having now had conversations with both Wayne Nee and Caroline Lucas's office, 
I understand that the sticking point, ie noise nuisance to nearby residents, has 
now been addressed by Hyde Housing having fulfilled their obligations in this 
regard by dealing with noise ingress through air vents, and installing triple glazing 
to windows overlooking the courtyard. Caroline Lucas's office has confirmed that 
they have not received any noise complaints for some considerable time. I also 
understand from a meeting some months ago with Mr de Souza from The Druids 
Arms, that the courtyard is closed at a reasonable time. 
 
I am therefore writing to confirm that a) I do not wish to speak at Committee, and 
b) for the reasons stated above, I wish to withdraw my objection. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Lizzie 
 
 
Cllr Lizzie Deane  
Green Party Member for St Peters and North Laine Ward 
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